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Sunday  28th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     

13th October  10.00 am: Mass 

  

Monday  St Callistus I, Pope  

14th October  No Mass 

  

Tuesday  St Teresa of Jesus 

15th October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Wednesday  St Hedwig 

16th October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass  

  

Thursday  St Ignatius of Antioch 

17th October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Friday   St Luke 

18th October  8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Saturday St Paul of the Cross 

19th October  No Mass 

  

Sunday  29th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

20th October  10.00 am: Mass 

 

 

 
 
Organ music returns! 
With many thanks to David Craggs, we will be able to benefit from 

having the fine organ we have at St Anthony’s.  The organ will be 

used at the beginning and end of Mass.  The endpiece will showcase a 

range of organ postludes 

 

Sunday 13th October 

Prelude and Fugue in F Major MWV 556, by J.S. Bach 

 



 

Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2025 – could you volunteer? 
You will have seen in October’s edition of The Voice, that planning is 

underway for the 72nd pilgrimage to Lourdes. But have you considered 

joining the pilgrimage as a part of the Hospitalite team? 

The team supports pilgrims who suffer from poor health or who have 

mobility problems. We need nurses and doctors, and also handmaids, 

brancardiers, and youth volunteers, all helping with serving meals, 

running the tea trolley (a very important role), pushing wheelchairs and 

helping with personal care. Over the years hundreds of young people 

have travelled to Lourdes: were you one of those youngsters who may 

consider returning as an adult to follow Our Lady’s request to come to 

the Grotto? 

The pilgrimage runs from Saturday 24th to Friday 30th May - please 

contact Mary Broadhead, marybroadhead969@gmail.com and I can 

then put you in touch with the relevant team leader. 

Likely vote on assisted suicide in Parliament 
Watch actor and disability rights advocate Liz Carr’s BBC documentary 

on assisted suicide, Better Off Dead? where she examines the impact of 

one of the world’s most extreme assisted suicide laws in 

Canada.  Watch for free online (you do not need a TV 

licence): righttolife.org.uk/betteroffdead 

 
Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from 

the Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456.  If you go 

into Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to 

visit. 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given to Chris by Wednesday for 

inclusion 
 

Let nothing perturb you, nothing frighten you. All things 

pass. God does not change. Patience achieves everything 

St Teresa of Jesus (of Avila) 

Weekly Masses continue this week as per the schedule on the opening 

page. If you would like to offer Holy Mass for any of your intentions, 

please contact Fr. Joseph. 

 

Repository Stall 

Lynne has a new selection of cards available for different occasions.  

Please let her know if you require a 2025 Catholic Diary. Thank you. 

 

Please pray for: Sheila Stack, Paul Wood, Gillian Hewitt, Nancy 

Conlon, Bernard Wells, Catherine Langthorpe, Paddy Falvey, and all 

whose anniversaries occur during the coming week, plus Bernard 

Swift, Paul Hanson, Ed Robson and all in the Parish who are sick. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotas for 13th October 
  

Readers Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Eileen   Claire    Sarah 

S. Preciosa   Kath    Julia 

I. Diya        Jackie W. 

 

Rotas for 20th October 
  

Readers Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. David C.   Helen    Anne 

S. Chris   David    Preciosa 

I. Margaret A.       Brenda 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.  

Notices 

http://righttolife.org.uk/betteroffdead


 
Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: the first to provide a short 

period of quiet for prayer ahead of Mass, and the second to mark the 

start of our celebration of Mass. 

 

Thank you from CAFOD 
Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day appeal this Harvest 

season. Your donation in our parish collection or online and your 

prayers are helping young people like Daniel in the Democratic 

Republic of the Congo with support like training, so they can carve their 

way to a better future. We are standing in solidarity with those facing 

incredible hardships, as part of one global family. Learn more 

at cafod.org.uk/harvest 

Prisoners’ Sunday, 13th October 2024 
Today the Church marks Prisoners’ Sunday, the National Day of Prayer, 

action, and generosity for those in prison, their loved ones, and those 

who work with them. All parishes are invited to join in praying for those 

who have taken the wrong path and ended up in prison.  Churches 

Together East Hull are holding a service at 3:00pm at Sacred Heart 

Church on Southcoates Lane (with Gabrielle’s Greatfield Choir) – all 

are welcome. 

 

Your Parish and Local Prisons 
The Hull and District St Vincent de Paul Society is sponsoring an open 

meeting at Holy Cross Church, Cottingham, at 7.30pm on Wednesday, 

23rd October. The theme of the meeting is ‘YOUR PARISH AND 

LOCAL PRISONS’ Everyone is welcome. 

 

SVP hampers 
The SVP is continuing to collect food for hampers for families in need 

at St Antony’s School (via the box at the back of Church).  Collection 

is now taking place for October hampers – thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

SVP 
The St Vincent de Paul Society is keen to welcome new members.  If 

you’d like to know more, please speak to Jean Daintith, Denise 

Shakesby or Evelyn Hutton for further information. 

 

Bernard and Sheila Swift – thank you buffet, 27th October 
As many parishioners are aware, Bernard and Sheila Swift, 

longstanding stalwarts of the Parish, are due to move across to 

Warrington at the end of October to be near family.  To mark this move 

and celebrate their time as part of our Parish family, a buffet will be 

held after Mass on Sunday 27th October.  There is a sign-up sheet at the 

back of Church for contributions (no sandwiches, please – already 

promised) and a Good Luck card to sign.  See Jean Daintith for further 

information. 

 

SM6 Hull. Sixth Form Open Evenings 
Thursdays 17th October 2024 & 16th January 2025. 4.15 – 6.45pm. 
With an exceptional reputation and outstanding outcomes, St Mary’s 

College Sixth Form invites all students currently in Year 11 to come 

and visit our high performing and inclusive Post-16 provision. For any 

queries, please email the team on sm6apply@smchull.org. 

 

Music for the new Lectionary 
With the new Lectionary coming into use from Advent, the Diocesan 

Director of Music, Steven Maxson, will be running a workshop at St 

Anthony’s on Tuesday 15th October at 7:00pm.  The workshop will 

focus on singing the responsorial psalms, whilst also providing 

information on what has changed, why, and what resources are 

available to help.  To book on the workshop, please visit 

https://tinyurl.com/psalmsmbro 

 

Catholic Voice 
Please pick up your copy of the free Catholic Voice for October. 


